
Supervisors Room, Courthouse   

Pocahontas, Iowa     

February 20, 2024  

 

At 10:00 a.m., the Board of Supervisors of Pocahontas County, Iowa, held a workshop to discuss the FY25 County 

Budget. 

 

Members present: Chairman, Kyle Smith; Supervisors, Jeff Ives, Louis Stauter, Brent Aden; and Auditor, Kelly Jepsen. 

Supervisor, Clarence Siepker, participated telephonically. 

 

Wages and department budget requests were discussed. The Board decided the FY 25 wages increase will be 3.92% with 

no movement on the wage bands. Formal motion will be made at the February 27, 2024 Board of Supervisors meeting. 

Next budget workshop will be Tuesday, February 27, 2024. 

 

Workshop ended at 11:55 p.m. 

 

 

___________________________      ________________________________ 

Kyle Smith, Chairman        Kelly Jepsen, Auditor 

 

 


